
 
 
 
 

 
MEC Winnipeg Presents 

A Family Winter Cycling Celebration 
With 

Active & Safe Routes to School 
 
MEC Winnipeg and our friends at Active & Safe Routes to School are looking forward to sharing 
the fun of Winter Cycling with your whole family!  In conjunction with the International Winter 
Cycling Conference, MEC Winnipeg invites your family to join us at The Forks on February 
14th, 2014 for workshops, a winter Riverwalk ride, hot cocoa and S’mores by the bonfire!  
 
Bring your bikes and get ready for a good time! Join in on:  
 

 A kid friendly clinic on winter cycling with Flaming Cheetahs, Kids of Mud coaches!  

 Test ride the Active & Safe Routes to School road safety course on the river.  

 Join our Group Ride Leaders for a fun cycle up the Riverwalk.  

 Warm up with hot cocoa, cookies & S’mores by the bonfire.  

 Meet other families that love to ride, and stay active outdoors!  
 
Schools can register for programming between noon and 3 pm by contacting Alisa Birnie, 
204.943.4202 x223 
 
Family programming will begin on the hour at 4pm, 5pm and 6pm.  
 
If you have any questions about this fun, family event please do not hesitate to contact MEC 
directly. 

Alisa Birnie Outreach & Learning Coordinator 
204.943.4202 x223  

 
Mountain Equipment Co-op  
Winnipeg Store  
303 Portage Avenue  
Winnipeg, MB  
mec.ca  

Active & Safe Routes to School is a program of  

 

 

 

www.greenactioncentre.ca 


